Week of May 2nd
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This week in fractions we will continue with comparing fractions and adding and subtracting fractions. 

In social studies this week we continue to discuss scarcity, as well as the characteristics of a market economy. 

In science this week we will continue working on our charity project. Students will be researching various environmental issues and concerns and will be working to create a public service announcement. 

In Reader’s workshop we continue to build stamina.  Students will continue to practice various reading strategies we will review during reader’s workshop. In vocabulary, we will continue learning new roots and decoding words based on their prefixes and suffixes. We will not have a spelling test this week. 

In writer’s workshop we will continue with our poetry unit and learn about different types of poetry. Students will then begin writing poems for their YAC books. 

In Islamics we will begin reading stories of different prophets starting with Prophet Musa. 

Students should be working on self studies. Students should also be working through their NWEA Learning Path, which should be completed by June 1st.

